28" December 2016
Dear Resident
Please note the below planned works along Braye Road:-

The purpose of the works is for The States Water Board and Alderney Electricity Ltd to upgrade their
network and improve services to residents and businesses along Braye Rd.

A trial road closure from the top of Braye Rd to Step a Side Cottage will be implemented for 2 days
from 08.00hrs to 16.45hrs on the 10™ and 11" January to allow the marking and cutting of the
roadway in advance of the trench works and to monitor traffic control.

The main works are planned to start on 23™ January 2017 and are expected to last between 18 and
20 weeks.

The trench work will be carried out in 5 Phases to minimise disruption to local residents.
Phase 1

This trench will start at the top of Braye Rd and will continue down to Scotts Corner.

Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times but there will be no vehicle access to properties in
this section.

Residents will be advised in advance when they will no longer have vehicular access to their
properties and are requested to find alternative parking arrangements.

Phase 2 (Trench 2 Red line)

This trench will continue down Braye Rd from Scotts Corner to approximately 20 metres passed Step
a Side Cottage.

Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times but there will be no vehicle access for properties
affected by both phases.

Residents will be advised in advance when they will no longer have vehicular access to their
properties and are requested to find alternative parking arrangements.

Phase 3 (Trench 3 Orange line)
)

This trench will start from the top of Braye Rd and continue up the Val to the Dairy Substation.
Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times.
A one way system from Ollivier St to Les Rocquettes will be implemented for vehicles using The Val.

Phase 4 Once the pipework and cables have been installed, trench 3 from the top of Braye Rd to the
Dairy Substation will be reinstated first to allow the one way system to be removed.

Trench 1 and 2 will then be reinstated and residents will be advised when they can have vehicle
access to their properties.

Phase 5 (Trench 4 Blue line)

This trench will not start until the Phase 4 has been completed.

Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times but there will be no vehicle access. Residents will
be advised in advance when they will no longer have vehicular access to their properties and are
requested to find alternative parking arrangements.



AEL will make sure residents affected will have sufficient heating oil in their tanks prior to the works
starting and during the course of the works.

Residents are also advised to check that they have sufficient supplies of coal and gas.

Any residents who require assistance with shopping or where heavy goods are involved are invited
to ask for assistance from The States Water Board, AEL staff or their contractors.

The emergency services have been notified of the proposed works and emergency access will be
unaffected throughout.

AEL staff will visit each resident in early January to discuss the works in more detail and any
individual needs and concerns.

The States Water Board and AEL wish to apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank our
customers for their continued understanding and support.






